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From: EPOST_AIR_TAL_OLD
To: jeffwalker@cogentrix.com
Cc: tracypatterson@cogentrix.com; ken_kosky@golder.com; Cascio, Tom; EPOST_AIR_TAL_OLD;


 EPOST_AIR_NEDV@coj.net; Scearce, Lynn; EPOST_AIR_NED
Subject: RENEWAL APPLICATION NO. 0310337-017-AV, CEDAR BAY COGENERATION FACILITY
Date: Wednesday, January 08, 2014 4:04:57 PM


Dear Applicant:


Our office has received the air pollution permit application that you submitted for the project described below:


  Facility Owner/Company Name: CEDAR BAY GENERATING COMPANY, L.P.
  Site Name: CEDAR BAY COGENERATION FACILITY
  Project Name: AB235-TITLE V RENEWAL
  Project Description: TITLE V RENEWAL
  Application Project No: 0310337-017-AV
  Application Received Date: 01/08/2014
  Permit Application Processor: Tom Cascio
  Permit Application Processor Phone: 850-717-9077
  Permit Application Processor Email: Tom.Cascio@dep.state.fl.us


We will review the application in a timely manner and contact you soon if any additional information is needed in
 order to process it.  To avoid formal written requests for additional information, we encourage our permit
 processors to contact you directly by e-mail or by phone to resolve any questions or provide missing information. 
 Our goal is to reduce the overall time required to process your application.  We appreciate your efforts to help us
 meet this goal by ensuring that your response to any of our questions is timely, thorough and complete. If no
 additional information is required from you to process the application, we will be sending you a draft of the permit
 for your review and comment.


If you have any questions, or if you received this email in error, please contact the Permit Application Processor
 listed above by phone or e-mail.  You may also schedule a meeting or teleconference with the Permit Application
 Processor at any time during the application review process.


Best Regards,


Florida Department of Environmental Protection                     
Division of Air Resource Management                     
2600 Blair Stone Road, MS. 5500                     
Tallahassee, FL 32399                     
Tel. 850-717-9000


                                  Please do not reply to this auto-generated email.                                
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